
For N-2 Consideration

Along Cedar Lake Road (between Louisiana 
& Zarthan) would be better as N-2). Some 

of these lots would be great spots for future 
four-plexes or low-rise apartment buildings.

This area, with its 
close proximity to 

West End, could be 
a good candidate 
for N2 housing!

Parcel immediately 
adjacent to existing 
N2 could be good 

N2 options like this 
street here.

This is a large empty 
space, more density 

(N3+) with mixed use 
would be a benefit to 

the neighborhood.

For N-3/ Mixed Use Consideration

Other major thoroughfares like Minnetonka 
Blvd and Louisiana Ave include upzoning, but 

the city is essentially ignoring the Excelsior Blvd 
corridor which is a real loss. It’s the perfect 

example of TOD and walkable access to major 
services. The homes immediately adjacent to 
commercial zoning should be N2 to allow du-

plexes so there’s some increased density while 
still maintaining the general character of the 

neighborhood (e.g., not allowing apartments).

It seems like the whole northern 
part of Elmwood neighbor-

hood is better suited for N-2 
designation. The proximity of the 

LRT station and already larger 
housing buildings would argue 

for more density options.

I like the increase in zoning type along 
Minnetonka Blvd, but would like to under-
stand why there isn’t a mixed use option? 

This busy corridor could benefit from more 
local and small businesses. Good transit 

connections and being close to neighbor-
hood homes would allow for people to 

walk and reduce driving.

These blocks adjacent to 
Wooddale/Dakota seem 
like better candidates for 

N-2. There are already 
multifamily buildings in 

some of these lots.

This neighborhood 
is walkable to major 
services like grocery 

and located along 
a transit route. N2 
opportunity along 

W 36th street.

Texas Ave is where one 
of the few remaining 
Metro Transit routes 
run. What’s the logic 
behind limiting what 

lots are rezoned along-
side the 17 route?

Location Specific Social Pinpoint Comments


